From: ”
Sent: 1 November 2020 11:48

To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit and Return Scheme
Categories: Consultation Submission

CAUTION: This emait originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Tam writing to you to support the proposed Deposit and return scheme. I spent a long time living in Norway
where the system has been in place for decades and is hugely popular. It's very easy, and you quickly get
used to it. You can recycle both plastic and cans through this method.

I (and many people 1 know) have stopped purchasing plastic bottles in Ireland due to concerns about
recycling, so I think retailers and drinks companies will actually see a boost if something like this is put in
place. The average consumer is now much more discerning about plastic waste and I think if we can see
how bottles and plastic are being properly recycled, we will be more likely to purchase those products.

Best wishes,






